
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0051
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 9:16:34 AM

Batul Rahimtoola (She/her)
Senior Regulatory Administrator
Office of the Registrar

-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 8:47 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0051

-- Name --
Sonia Shakil

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- No

-- Comments --
The cost of taxes in the city are going up services are being cut bills are going up in price It's very hard to support
our family. More and more costs being inflated daily food shrinkages how are we supposed to survive with our kids
I can't give one of them back. Food scarcity is becoming more and more common I can't even imagine seniors on
fixed incomes and how they'll be able to afford this if two working parents can't support their family. These constant
increases need to stop. Figure out how to save rather then hit customers yearly. And with such a large increase.
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